
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We're excited to let you know that on Friday 7 July the Friends of
Clavering will be hosting a Summer Fayre after school on the back
playing fields.

As well as a plant stall and cake stall, we'll have loads of fun activities
and events for you and your children to take part in; including a bouncy
castle, welly throwing, beat the goalie, sponge stocks, hook a duck,
lucky dip and loads more. There'll be lots of chances to win prizes
(including the sweetie jars the children have decorated so fantastically!)
and we'll have popcorn and drinks on sale too. Most games will cost
between 20p and 50p to take part in, so please bring cash on the day! 

As part of our preparations, we'd like to invite children to take part in a
non-uniform day on Friday 30 June, in exchange for a donation of a
bottle or box of chocolates. Bottles can be anything, from Schweppes
to champagne, and these will be used as prizes for the tombola, so
please give generously! Members of the FoC committee will be at
children's cottage at morning drop-off on 30 June to collect your
donations. Thanks so much in advance.

There will also be a second hand uniform sale - so get ready to grab
some bargains ahead of the new term in September - and let us know if
you have any donations.

Thanks very much for your continued support, and we'll see you at the
Fayre!

The Friends of Clavering Committee x
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